
 

 

 

7 April 2017 

 

SHARE PURCHASE PLAN  
 
Avenira Limited (‘Avenira’ or ‘the Company’) is pleased to advise that following the announcement 

of the Company’s Share Purchase Plan on 5 April 2017, the attached documentation will be sent 

to shareholders today. 

 

 

Dr Christopher Pointon 

Chairman 
 


